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Belleville, Illinois 62220-9989
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E-mail: pbc@co.st-clair.il.us

St. Clair County

Construction Notice
March 20, 2024

FIRST BLOCK OF SOUTH 1ST STREET
CLOSED

Beginning Monday, March 25™, the first block of South 1st Street between
West Main and West Washington Street will be closed. No through traffic
will be allowed until further notice. A visual map is attached.

As a reminder, it's always a good idea to check the “Know Before You Go”
section on the County’s website at https://www.co.st-clair.il.us/ before
visiting the Courthouse. '

Thank you for your patience!
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